
September 7, 2016 

Compliance Testing LLC 
1724 S. Nevada Way 
Mesa, AZ 85204 

RE: Short Term Confidentiality Request for FCC ID: 2AGLK-101 

-SkinPen Precision Model # 100 
-SkinPen Precision Charger Model # 101 

To Whom It May Concern: 

In accordance with sections 0.457 and 0.459 of CFR 47, Bellus Medical requests short-term 
Confidentiality until November 5, 2016 of following sections of this application until we are granted 
approval from the FDA.   

1. Test setup photos

2. External photos

4. User’s manual

These documents contain detailed system and equipment descriptions and related information about the 
product, which manufacturer/applicant considers to be proprietary, confidential, and a custom design 
and otherwise, would not release to the general public.  Since this design is a basis from which future 
technological products will evolve, manufacturer/applicant feels that this information would be of benefit 
to its competitors, and that the disclosure of the information in these documents would give our 
competitors an unfair advantage in the market. 

Grantee will not market or distribute product during the period requested.  Once product is available for 
marketing, Grantee will notify FCC or TCB. 

Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 

Sincerely, 

Joe Proctor, President 
President 
12001 N. Central Expressway Suite 250 
Dallas, TX 75243 
214-668-0569 
jproctor@bellusmedical.com 

3. Internal photos




